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DECISION BY THE MANAGEMENT BOARD ON GRANTING SUPPORT FROM THE FEMCIDI PROJECT PREPARATION FUND TO IMPLEMENT 
THE FIRST ANDEAN FORUM OF SMALL AND MEDIUM HOTELS


Pursuant to the provisions of Article 19 of the Rules of Procedure of the IACD Management Board, and on instructions from its Chair, Mrs. Ana María Méndez Chicas, Sub-Secretary of International Cooperation of the Planning and Programming Secretariat (SEGEPLAN) of Guatemala, the Executive Secretariat of the IACD held an online consultation on March 22, 2011 (AICD/JD/CN-13/11) concerning the request for support from the FEMCIDI Project Preparation Fund, in the amount of US$10,000, to co-finance the implementation of the First Andean Forum of Small and Medium Hotels, to take place in Colombia in June of 2011. 
Taking into consideration that the proposed event would help generate a space for representatives of International Organizations and of Small and Medium Hotels to design and analyze possible projects and programs as well as help in guaranteeing the sustainability of the FEMCIDI Project “Program of Technical Assistance to Small Hotels of the Andean Region Countries: Competitiveness strengthening for Micro, Small and Medium Hotel enterprises and creation of Regional Partnership Mechanisms”, the Management Board decides as follows:
Decision: 
To grant a support of US$10,000 from the FEMCIDI Project Preparation Fund to co-finance the implementation of the First Andean Forum of Small and Medium Hotels. The Funds will be managed through the SEDI Department of Economic Development, Trade and Tourism which coordinates the above-mentioned FEMCIDI project. 

Ana María Méndez Chicas
Mauricio Cortes Costa

Chair of the IACD Management Board
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